
 

10 July 2021 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERNED,  

Testimonial for Dr. Ho Lee Hoon  

This letter is to state that I, Dr. Tan Thuan Chew, have known Dr. Ho Lee Hoon for the last 10 years as her  
research and publication partner. 

I am pleased to describe this hardworking researcher and lecturer based on her deep interest in food research, 
product development, and rapport with many in the academic field in food science and technology. During 
the last 10 years, I can attest that she is firm, confident, and knows her sciences with keen interest in local 
raw food materials research. Her great contribution, in all aspects including teaching, research, and 
administration works, over the years in UniSZA have clearly shown her passion and dedication in her work. I 
am confident she is a dedicated and caring person, very interested in teaching and research, a good thinking 
scientist who will be of benefit to her students. 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere feelings that Dr. Ho Lee Hoon is a promising 
lecturer that will be of benefits to UniSZA, especially in the field of research, teaching, product 
development, food processing, and scientific reporting as in the forms of publications in scientific peer-
reviewed articles and book chapters. 

For more clarification and information regarding Dr. Ho Lee Hoon, please feel free to contact me directly.  

Thanking you in anticipation. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Dr. Tan Thuan Chew) 
Senior Lecturer 
Food Technology Division 
School of Industrial Technology 
Universiti Sains Malaysia 
Tel: +604-653 6217 / +6012-480 1383 
Fax: +604-653 6375 
E-mail: thuanchew@usm.my
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